COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN

Office of the Dean » West Mall Office Building 201 - Austin, Texas 78712-1105+(512)471-4141

October 15, 1992

Prof. Joseph E. Kruppa
ENGLISH

Dear Joe:

Thanks very much for the list of names of faculty to serve on the advisory
committee I have wanted to establish in regard to the Division of Rhetoric and
Composition. The group seems representative and well balanced to me, and it is
a pleasure for me to have them on this committee as representatives of the
Department of English.

I have received and am continuing to receive recommendations from other
departments and colleges of faculty to serve on the committee. Iexpect to
announce the membership of the full committee shortly.

Yours,

Put

Robert D. King
Dean ad interim

xc:  Prof. James Kinneavy
Prof. Evan Carton
Prof. Lester Faigley,
Prof. Linda Ferreira-Buckley
j Prof. Theresa Kelley
Prof. John Ruszkiewicz
Prof. John Slatin




